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Shahid Ali

From: Akbar Zaman <akbarmaseed@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 6:14 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: peoswa2@gmail.com; baiga@who.int; shahidali@ctc.org.pk

Subject: Re: Explanation Letter

Attachments: 20190314_135055.jpg

Respected sir, 
 It is stated that,the obseravtion and report regarding my Unapproved absentee is accurate and 
acknowleged. 
  Repected sir i have came here for NADRA fees submission purpose on Dated 8 march 2019 as you 
aware/know about that there is no NADRA facilitation center in our Tehsil,(Nadra Token is 
attached)here with this Email,After submission of Nadra Fees on the same day i moved back to my 
duty station Ahmed kalai Tiarza SWTD. 
    InshAllah in future such kind of attitude will never b repeat.  
 
On Thursday, March 14, 2019, 9:58:02 AM GMT+5, Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote:  
 
 

Dear Akbar Zaman, 

  

Please find attached Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  

  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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